
                  
Newsletter – End of Term 2024 

SCHOOL NEWS 

                 
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
We wanted to wrap up the Summer term by thanking you all for your support throughout the year.  During 
Enrichment Week, staff and children have demonstrated our core values time and again and it’s been a great 
end to a very busy term! 
 
It was lovely to read the end of term pupil reports; thank you to those parents who have completed the 
report feedback form. If you have raised a question, you will be contacted at the beginning of the Autumn 
term. If you haven’t completed the short form, the link is here: https://forms.office.com/e/76hF7SqQCe 
 
As well as Mrs Kittler, Miss Barlow and Miss Richardson leaving for pastures new, we also say goodbye also 
to Ms Gilliam who has been working with us in Year 1 and 3 – we wish her well for the future. 
 
Our Break the Rules Day was another first and hugely enjoyed by everyone who took part.  In total, we raised 
approximately £300 and will definitely run this event again, perhaps with different rules! 
 
There is still time to forward your contribution towards our Enrichment Week – this can be paid in cash or 
via Parent Pay.  Thank you to everyone who has paid so far to ensure we cover the expenses incurred by 
running all the events.  We hope this will become another annual event which will incorporate the Colour 
Run. 
 
Thank you to everyone who has contributed towards the events run by the PTFA, without your support, they 
wouldn’t have been able to partly fund our recently purchased Clevertouch boards.  The teachers also value 
their termly floats to buy the extras to enhance their topic work.  The PTFA have worked hard over the year 
to arrange fun events and huge appreciation must go to Mrs Peake and her committee for their dedication 
throughout the year. 
 
We say a fond farewell to our Year 6’s and their families as they leave their Primary education and move 
onto Secondary school. 
 
Wishing you all a restful Summer break with your families. 

 

Mrs. Katherine Mann  
Headteacher 

 

Hughenden Primary School 

 
Enrich – Empower - Ignite 

https://forms.office.com/e/76hF7SqQCe


Term Dates for Academic Year 2024 -2025 
 
 
 

Autumn Term 2024 
INSET days (school closed for pupils) 

Monday 2nd and Tuesday 3rd September 
Thursday 24th October  
Friday 6th December  

 
Children in School - Wednesday 4th September – Wednesday 23rd October (3:10/3:20pm) 

Half Term Holiday Dates – Friday 25th October – Friday 1st November  
Children in School - Monday 4th November – Friday 20th December (1:30pm) 

 
 

Spring Term 2025 
INSET day (school closed for pupils) 

Friday 3rd January 
 

Children in School – Monday 6th January – Friday 14th February (3:10/3:20pm) 
Half Term Holiday Dates – Monday 17th February – Friday 21st February 2025 

Children in school - Monday 24th February – Friday 4th April (1:30pm) 
 
 

Summer Term 2025 
INSET day (school closed for pupils) 

Friday 4th July 
 

Children in School – Tuesday 22nd April – Thursday 22nd May (3:10/3:20pm) 
Half Term Holiday Dates – Friday 23rd May – Friday 30th May  

Children in school - Monday 2nd June – Wednesday 23rd July (1.30pm) 
 

 
 
 
 

INSET Days 
 

Recommended in-service training days for teachers (school is closed) 
 

Monday 2nd September 2024 

Tuesday 3rd September 2024 

Thursday 24th October 2024 

Friday 6th December 2024 

Friday 3rd January 2025 

Friday 4th July 2025 

 


